
 
  

UPDATE ON MRS HICKEY 
 
We were all anticipating Mrs Hickey to be back at school 
on Monday, but under the direction of health 
professionals, Di will be returning to office duties in the 
coming weeks.  I am sure Di will keep you all updated on 
her recovery.  Mrs Ann Coleby will continue as class 
teacher while Di is recovering. We thank her for her 
willingness to step in at short notice. She has quickly 
become part of the Binda team.  
 
POSTPONED SHARED LEARNING DAY 
 
As you are all aware the Shared Learning Day was 
scheduled for tomorrow at Binda, but another school 
was unable to attend so we thought it was best to 
postpone our day till next year.  Principals will still be 
meeting via Zoom as scheduled. 
Our final Shared Learning Day will be held at Bigga PS 
Week 8. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
COMMUNITY CAROLS 
 
The Binda Community Carols will be held at Binda School this year.  They are on the 9th December from 
5.30pm-8.30pm. The Binda P&C have kindly donated the lolly bags and they also will have hot food for 
sale.  Binda students need to wear jeans and a bright plain t-shirt please.  We hope to see you all there to 
support our local community carols.   The children will walk to St James for a practise on the 4th Dec. 
 
YR 6 ORIENTATION DAY 
 
Our two Year 6 boys have been enjoying their Taster Days at Crookwell High School and they are both 
looking forward to the Orientation Day being held next week, we hope you have a great day. 
 
 
 
 
 

Coming up: 
 
Tue 28th Nov – Yr 6 Orientation Day @ CHS 
 
Wed 29th Nov – Shared Learning Day @ 
Bigga PS 
 
4th Dec – Carols practise at St James 
 
9th Dec – Binda Community Carols 
 
14th Dec – Presentation evening 5.30pm 
 
15th Dec – Last day of term for children 
 
2024 
 
Thur 1st Feb – First day for students 
 
Fri 2nd Feb – Primary swimming carnival 

Tuesday 14th Nov 2023 



PRESENTATION EVENING 
 
Our Presentation Evening will be held in the school hall on Thursday 14th Dec at 5.30pm.  We welcome 
parents and families to celebrate the children’s achievements.  This year we have changed the time so that 
it is more convenient for working parents. 
 

NEW CHICKS 
 
Miss Stephenson has been working hard with the children 
on Friday and after a successful incubation we have some 
new chicks that Alec, Jayden & Xander have been taking 
great care of each day.   
 
 
 
 
 

The students have been working hard this term. 
 
 

 
 

3-6 students have been learning about poetry. Here’s 
some of their work. 
 



  

 


